
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Totals for the year 

 

 

 

The Royal News 

Friday 15th December 2023 

The Royal News 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As the end of this term draws to a close, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the wonderful array 
of events and activities that has taken place this term that we have shared together. Beginning with 
Harvest Festival, Autumn Lights, Xmas Fayre, Concerts, Nativity Plays, Parent Workshops, Uniform 
Sales, Book fairs not to mention the laughter, and learning that has taken place.  

Last night's Year 6 Carol Service was a magical highlight of the season. Our talented students 
poured their hearts into creating a beautiful performance that truly captured the spirit of Christmas. 
The joy and enthusiasm they brought to the event were infectious, and it was heart-warming to see 
our school community come together to celebrate the festive season. 

And finally, I want to take a moment to applaud the incredible efforts of our dedicated staff. Despite 
some unexpected and mischievous visitors causing a bit of chaos around the school, our staff has 
gone above and beyond to ensure that our pupils have had fun and engaging lessons. 

You may have heard whispers about these unexpected guests – mischievous troublemakers 
causing a bit of holiday havoc. Fear not, for our vigilant staff, armed with their creativity and 
determination, have been on the case. I, too, have joined the mission with my trusty "Elf Detector 
glasses," allowing us to catch these playful rascals red-handed.  

As we break for the holidays, I want to extend my warmest wishes to all families. May this Christmas 
be a time of joy, peace, and love for each and every one of you. Wishing you all a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Kathy Jefferson 

Primary Head Teacher  

Please scan the QR code for 

our special performance or 

click HERE 

https://app.seesaw.me/pages/shared_item?item_id=item.d6523d42-1919-41fd-8aa7-1160d7b34586&share_token=hz_OUfiMTkOlLRuySzpBdg&mode=share
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Housepoints 

 

 

 

Balmoral 1830 

Sandringham 1505 

Buckingham 1605 

Windsor 1590 

 

On Monday 11th December, Year 5-6 played a 

netball match V Uplands Primary School. We won 

7-6.  

 

Players of the match: Avaani P and Milan C 

 

Well done to all!  

 

This week marked our highly 

anticipated rewards assembly. 

Mrs Jefferson joined us to 

present our courtesy awards 

upon deserving children. The 

recipients of the courtesy award 

for this half term, showcased 

exemplary behaviour, 

consistently adhering to our 

school values. Additionally, 

merits were celebrated and 

distributed within each 

classroom, recognising the 

dedication and effort of many. 

Congratulations to each one for 

their outstanding achievements 

and commitment! 

 

 

 

T H A N K Y O U

As we approach the end of the year, we want to take a 
moment to express our deepest gratitude for the 
incredible support and generosity you have shown 
towards our community food share initiative. 

Your kindness has truly made a significant impact on the 
lives of those in need within our community. The 
outpouring of donations we have received from parents 
and carers like you has allowed us to create a robust and 
sustainable food share program that addresses the basic 
needs of individuals and families. 

 

A surprise visit from Santa took place this 

afternoon. The children from Reception were 

very excited to meet him, and his Elves were 

working hard too! 



  

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The talented pupils of 3RC Diya, Harman, Letaya & Bonnie & Arjun 

4LD paid a special visit to Mrs. Jefferson, as they showcased their 

outstanding achievements in mathematics. Congratulations to them all! 

We are thrilled to share some fantastic news that 

fills us with pride and excitement. Our talented 

cheerleaders, Ruby and Scarlett from 5ED, have 

soared to new heights by securing the coveted 1st 

place in a recent cheerleading competition. 

Shreenidhi 5ED for amazing English writing, 5RK Noah JM 

for trying hard, Thomas for showing the school values, and 

Keely for hard work in Maths. Well done to all! 

Congratulations to Sara, Tyrell & Nya-Rae 

5RK for their exceptional achievement in 

the realm of creative poetry writing. 

Felix 4CC for his 

fantastic homework 

on the Blue Abyss 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a barking good time this week when Mrs. Bates brought her furry friend, Poppy a therapy dog to school for 

the day!  

 

The excitement was palpable as the children eagerly anticipated a day filled with canine companionship. 

 

From the moment Poppy wagged her tail into the school, it was clear that she had won the hearts of both pupils and 

staff alike.  

 

The children's faces lit up with joy as they got the chance to interact with this adorable four-legged guest. 

 

Nativity Reception to Year 1 

 

This week, our school halls echoed with the joyful sounds of laughter, music, and the heartwarming retelling of 

the timeless story of Christmas. Our young stars took centre stage in a series of enchanting Nativity plays, and 

what a week it has been! 

Special Visitor to The Royal School 



  

 
 
• 15/12/23 – Break up for Christmas return to school 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 

• 10th January – Year 4LD Viking Workshop  

• 11th January – Year 4HE Viking Workshop 

• 11th January – Yr 5 Tudor Workshop 

• 11th January – Yr 2 Musical Workshop 

• 11th January – Yr 2 Reading Workshop for parents 
15:45pm to 16:45pm – Primary Hall 

• 12th January – Yr 4CC Viking Workshop 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
#WeTalkMakaton 

 

The "SayHi" app is a tool available for free download. 
It offers a unique way to engage in conversations 
across two languages. What sets it apart from 
Google Translate is its use of the microphone 
function. This feature enables both you and the 
parent/carer/child to speak in your/their home 
language directly into the app. The app then 
translates the conversation into the chosen 
language, reading it aloud and displaying the written 
translation on screen. 

 For parents/carers interested in exploring further, 
the website below provides access to further 
information in the language of their choice by 
selecting from the drop-down menu highlighted 
below.  

 

  

 

 https://www.sayhi.com/en/translate/  

SayHi Translate: Voice Translation 

for iOS and Android 

SayHi Translate lets you have a conversation in two 

languages and easily understand each other. Just 

tap a button and start speaking. 101 languages 

and dialects are available on iOS and Android. 

www.sayhi.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary 

 

 

 

Sports Fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SayHi 

Makaton sign of the week 

Year 4 Reminder – Viking Workshop 

Don’t forget your costumes for the Viking 

Workshop! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Christmas 

Fayre last week. It was lovely to see so many families 

enjoying the festivities, taking part in stall games and 

crafts and enjoying hot food and treats. 

 
We hope you enjoyed our line-up of very talented 

performers and of course visiting Santa!             

The PTA would like to say a huge thank you to all the 

students, volunteers and staff that ensured the event 

was a great success. Without volunteers and prize 

donations from generous parents, it simply wouldn’t 

be possible to run PTA events.       

 

The Christmas fayre raised £1250, which will be 

spent on providing additional educational items, 

helping to enhance pupil’s extracurricular 

experiences and memories.    We would like to wish 

you all a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful 

New Year!  

 

Click Here for photos of the event. 

*Anyone in posed photos gave consent to be in the 

newsletter. 

 

Message from PTA 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sayhi.com%2Fen%2Ftranslate%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7C021df34409a4423a1f9b08dbfc7ea688%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638381393120962891%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HMxC1i1Qp46Jm3ZvwibERPQBMt9iSddTmvyIumutmJs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sayhi.com%2Fen%2Ftranslate%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7C021df34409a4423a1f9b08dbfc7ea688%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638381393120962891%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HMxC1i1Qp46Jm3ZvwibERPQBMt9iSddTmvyIumutmJs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.sayhi.com%2Fen%2Ftranslate%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7C021df34409a4423a1f9b08dbfc7ea688%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638381393120962891%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HMxC1i1Qp46Jm3ZvwibERPQBMt9iSddTmvyIumutmJs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sayhi.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cnb%40theroyal.school%7C021df34409a4423a1f9b08dbfc7ea688%7C9ddd28e39b2949f88188d5c6528c0f4b%7C0%7C0%7C638381393120962891%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AF%2FXr7Iv4ZlkxfwwjXp%2FbpjX8QvUa7AFRrzwtBRXOvs%3D&reserved=0
https://we.tl/t-0oxAUNFlkC


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

As the festive season embraces us with warmth and joy, we take a moment to extend our heartfelt 
wishes to each and every member of our wonderful Royal School family. May this Christmas bring you 

moments of love, laughter, and cherished memories shared with family and friends. 

To our parents, thank you for your unwavering support and partnership in the journey of education. Your 
involvement and dedication play a crucial role in creating a nurturing and thriving community at The 
Royal.  May your homes be filled with the magic of the season, and may the coming year bring you 

prosperity and fulfilment. 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all at  

The Royal School 

 

Attendance Week Commencing Monday 11th December 2023 


